

Mr. William J. Koelbel President Broward Custom Woodwork, Inc. 4645 NW 6<sup>th</sup> Street Ext. Gainesville, FL 32609

Dear Bill,

I simply want to take this opportunity to tell you how very pleased we are here at the University of California, Riverside with the quality lockers your company provided for our Men's Basketball Locker Room. We look forward to duplicating the exact same project for our Women's Basketball Locker Room in the not too distant future and we will be in contact with that order when appropriate.

Everyone here at UCR was very impressed with the quick turnaround from our initial contact with you. The response was outstanding and your delivery time allowed us to finish the project on time. Thank you most sincerely for meeting all of your commitments with the Highlanders. We never take that for granted. Please stop by when you are in our area so we can take you on a tour of our facility. All the best.

Sincerely,

Stan Morrison

Director of Intercollegiate Athletics

"Take Pride in R'Side!"